From: Meynell, Charlotte

Sent: 09 March 2021 08:37

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 57-59 Neal Street - 2020/4409 and 2020/5067 - Seven Dials CAAC
Consultation Response

Attachments: 57-59 Neal Street.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi

1

Please can the attached be uploaded to M3 and Trim as a revised consultation response from the
Seven Dials CAAC for apps. ref. 2020/4409/P and 2020/5067/P.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2598
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Owen Ward I

Sent: 08 March 2021 18:10

To: Meynell, Charlotte <Charlotte.Meynell @camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Areas <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>
Subject: 57-59 Neal Street

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Charlotte,
|'ve attached the Seven Dials CAAC comments for the two applications at 57-59 Neal Street.

To summarise, we are very pleased with the revisions made to the shopfronts which we believe are really
excellent by modern standards.

However the application for rooftop plant would cause harm to the CA and set a bad precedent for further
inappropriate plant in this area. So we maintain our objection to that application.



Owen



